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Partnership Signing Date:  June 11, 2014 

 

The Gateway is the renovation and conversion of the former Fremont High School into a 

new housing complex. The original building had an enclosed courtyard which was in-

filled. This project will restore that space to its original green space condition and create 

38 apartment units. 

 

 
Pictures:  Ramp signs and secured hole covers throughout the site 

 

 

Innovative Best Practices/Safety Initiatives 

 

 100% fall protection over 6 feet, including steel erection, scaffolds, and roof work.   

 Mandatory attendance to a project safety orientation, which includes project 

orientation, Wolverine Building Group general safety orientation or safety video, 

passing a written safety test, and signing a safety acknowledgement form.   

 All crane operators will be Certified Crane Operators  

 A Pre-Task Analysis (PTA) will be completed and submitted to Wolverine Building 

Group prior to each shift, and prior to the beginning of any critical work. 

 Due to the age of the existing building, asbestos and lead are of concern.  

o If materials are discovered that need to be tested, work will be stopped. Wolverine   

Building Group will coordinate testing and develop a safe action plan. 

 


